
Ozark Prairie Master Gardeners 

Brief Meeting April 26, 2019 

Earlene Britton called a brief, modified meeting to order at the 4:00pm at the Larry Lackey building 

Friday, May 16, 2019. 

Due to there being no formal meeting in April because of the set up for the plant sale; a brief meeting 

was conducted at the conclusion of the plant set up.  

Items discussed: 

Yard of the Month  Carol Jones asked for volunteers to do the April yard of the month, and set a  

   date of May 20th 

Edible Natives  The next item was the native edibles class scheduled for May 4th. This will be at  

   10:30 at the Hunter Civic Center. The class will be open to the public.  

Birds & Bees  The Birds and Bees Festival was then discussed. It will be held in Arrow Rock on  

   May 4th from 10:00-4:00. Earlene stated she would send out information and a  

   sign-up sheet for members to sign for specific time slots.  

May Meeting  The May meeting will be May 16th due to the Como dinner being on May 23.  

 

Respectfully submitted: 

Earlene Britton 

 

 


